
   
 
 
 
 

Willow Wood Community Primary School 
School Council 

Friday 9th October 2015 
1.05pm – Community Room in Sunshine Building 

 
1. Welcome and Attendance 
 
Year 1: Ellie-Mae, Brandon, Freya, Dylan 
Year 2: Louise, Nicole 
Year 3: Jaidon, Lily 
Year 4: Caitlyn, Rylee 
Year 5: Natasha, Thomas 
Year 6: Chiara, Kyle, Megan 
 
Members of staff: Ms Tomlinson, Mrs Yates, Mrs Langwine 
 
2. Minutes & Matters Arising 

 
Councillors feedback on the times they had agreed to report back to their Class 
Councils. 
 
3. School Charity of the Year 
 
All Councillors had discussed suggestions for a school charity of the year and a 
list was made. Councillors discussed how to decide on one charity and reduced 
the list to the top four suggestions (Cancer Research, local hospital, animal 
charity and Water Aid). A vote was carried out by standing in a corner of the 
room next to their choice of charity. Water Aid received the most votes.  
 
4. Training – Listening and Feedback 
 
School Councillors discussed the importance of active listening and practised 
giving feedback in pairs and as a group on today’s meeting. 
 
5. Date of Next Meeting 
 

Next meeting: Friday 23th October at 1:05pm in the Community Room in the 
Sunshine Building 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Next Actions: 
• Remember to ask your class teacher for a time 

to feedback 
• Bring fund raising ideas 

 


